
Shared Garden Maintenance Coordination 

Dear [Garden Partners' Names], 

I hope this message finds you well. As we move into the upcoming season, I wanted to discuss 

our shared garden and how we can coordinate its maintenance effectively. 

To ensure our garden remains a beautiful and enjoyable space for all of us, I propose that we 

establish a maintenance schedule. This could include regular tasks such as: 

• Weeding 

• Watering 

• Pruning 

• Harvesting 

Additionally, it might be beneficial to have a monthly meeting to discuss any issues and share 

ideas for improvement. Please let me know your availability for a short meeting in the coming 

week. 

Thank you for your cooperation, and I look forward to working together to keep our garden 

thriving! 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


